
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WORKSHOP ON PUBLIC INTEREST GUIDELINES 

 
The Commission is hosting a workshop to discuss the Draft Guidelines for the 
Assessment of Public Interest Provisions in Mergers and the submissions 
received on the Guidelines.  
 
The details of the workshop are as follows:  
 
Date: Wednesday, 27 May 2015.  
Venue: ICU Boardroom, Healthcare Inquiry Offices, Block B, Trevena Campus.  
Time: 9h00 to 12h30.  
 
Should you wish to attend, please RSVP to seeman@compcom.co.za by Thursday, 
21 May 2015, indicating the number of delegates that will be attending. 
 
All submissions are available on the website: http://www.compcom.co.za/guidelines-
for-the-assessment-of-public-interest-provisions-in-mergers/  
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